Aledo Growth Committee
Meeting Minutes
November 28, 2022

Aledo Growth Committee Co-Chair Kelli Stumbo began the meeting at 6:03 p.m. Principal of
McAnally Middle School Josh Jenkins welcomed the committee and thanked them for their hard
work.

BOK Financial representative Josh McLaughlin shared an updated presentation on the district's
updated financial data and answered questions from the committee.
BOK Financial Presentation

The AGC took a short break.
Mr. McLaughlin answered the remaining financial questions the AGC had.

Kim Raymond, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction gave an overview of the
4 prong approach the district practices regarding safety and security.
Presentation

Chief Facilities and Construction Officer Chris Campbell discussed the maintenance, safety and
security, and technology needs the district has.

Presentation

Todd Spore with PBK Architects reviewed the timeline and cost of renovating several of the
district’s existing elementary campuses as requested by the committee.

Presentation

Co-Chair Kelli Stumbo reviewed the charge and purpose of the AGC.

Superintendent Susan Bohn briefly shared an update on potential land acquisition agreements
the district is working towards.

The AGC concluded the meeting by engaging in group work to brainstorm their top priorities as
a committee.

Co-chairs Dan Reilley and Kelli Stumbo closed the meeting at 9:02 p.m.
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